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The Transportation Committee met on Thursday, April 19, 2018 at the Bronx Community Board 6 Office 
located at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Bronx, New York 10457. During the meeting the following members 
were present: Virginia Bird, Sara Nunez-Mejia, and Rosa Peraza. 
 
Keith Kalb, Deputy Borough Commissioner, discussed an upcoming project where DOT will improve 

bridges and sidewalks on Park Ave that overpass the MetroNorth rail lines due to bridge deterioration. 

Construction is scheduled to begin later this year and will be between the hours of 12 am and 4am due 

to MetroNorth rules. DOT will present to the full board before construction is set to begin. 

 
 
 
The Transportation Committee will meet next at 6:30PM on Thursday, May 17, 2018 at the Bronx 
Community Board 6 Office at 1932 Arthur Avenue, Room 403-A. 
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